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Ad Clerum  

 

Dear sisters and brothers 

 

Anglicare North Coast (NSW) Flood Appeal 

 

The Bishop of Grafton, the Right Reverend Dr Murray Harvey, has requested circulation of information on 

donations to a flood appeal coordinated by Anglicare North Coast (NSW).  

  

Anglicare North Coast (NSW) is actively assisting as a partner in Disaster Recovery at many Emergency 

Evacuation Centres across the North Coast of NSW, as well as resourcing parishes and schools across the 

Diocese to respond to families and individuals in need. 

  

Donations to the Anglicare North Coast (NSW) Flood Appeal are tax deductible and will be used to provide 

direct and efficient support to affected households. 

 

I recommend (for the time being) that people wishing to donate funds should do so via the Anglicare North 

Coast (NSW) Flood Appeal by following these steps  

 

Anglicare North Coast has opened a FLOOD APPEAL for tax deductible donations.  

 

DONATE NOW - Please reference your deposit ‘Lismore 2022’ 

 

You can navigate to www.anglicarenorthcoast.org.au/donate/ and click on ‘donate here’ 

Or 

use the following details to deposit from your bank account. 

Bank account: 

Anglicare North Coast 

BSB: 705077 

A/C: 00041320 

 

For more information on how to do so please see the attached flyer.   

 

Donations may also be made to the Archbishop’s Emergency Relief Fund. 
 
I thank all donors in anticipation, and pray God’s blessing on all who seek to bring relief to flood affected 
regions in Queensland and NSW. 
 
Yours in Christ  

 
The Most Reverend Dr Phillip Aspinall AC  
Archbishop of Brisbane 

http://www.anglicarenorthcoast.org.au/donate/

